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For more information, please call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
communityengagement@qr.com.au

Frederick Street bridge replacement
Project update July 2022
Queensland Rail is working to deliver a new active transport bridge in Alderley, between 
Frederick Street and Mina Parade.

In early-2020, the bridge was removed due to structural issues and to ensure the safety 
of the local community. Since then, work has been ongoing to design a new bridge for the 
community and the concept designs are now available for the public to view.

Queensland Rail staff will be on-site at Alderley station to present the new concept designs 
and answer any questions between 7.30am and 9.30am on Tuesday 12 July.

You can also view the designs online by scanning the QR code below to visit our project 
page. 

Works are expected to commence later this year in 
preparation for the new bridge to be installed and operational 
by late-2023.

Thank you for your patience while we work to deliver this key 
piece of infrastructure. 


